
   

Memorandum 

To:  Trails Development Committee  

From:   T. Jarb Thaipejr, City Manager/Public Works Director  

Date:  January 17, 2019 

Subject: Cancellation of the January 24, 2019, Meeting 

 
This is to inform you that the regular meeting of the Trails Development Committee of January 
24, 2019, has been canceled. The next regular meeting is April 25, 2019. 
 
If you have any question, please contact our office at (909) 799-4401. 
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